
 

Examination Update 

Dear Parents It has been decided that the school will be conducting Online as well as Offline exams from 

08-03-2021 for all subjects. You are requested to message regarding your mode of preference for giving 

the exams to the respective class incharge on her PW. Students will not be allowed to switch the mode. 

So take the decision very carefully. Guidelines for Exams - Online exams will be conducted on Hireme 

Platform and offline exams will be conducted at school. - The duration for both the exams will be of 

three hours. -You are entirely responsible for having stable internet connection for giving online exams. -

For submission- the answer sheet needs to be uploaded on the Hireme platform. -WhatsApp images of 

the answer sheet will not be accepted. -The examination will be conducted for all subjects as per the 

datesheet on the same day. You will be receiving a call from your ward's respective class incharge 

tomorrow to confirm your mode of selection. So, we expect you to be ready with your decision. In case 

of any doubt/clarification, please contact your class teacher at the earliest. 


